
 

November 24, 2023 

 

 

 

I hope everyone had a good Thanksgiving.  We did.  Joe‘s parents are here from 

Michigan and there is always room at our table for a couple of church members.  

We appreciate how nice of a thanksgiving you made this for us this year in our 

new place to call home, Thanks to everyone who also made the Foodbank run so 

smoothly this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are glad that there is a temporary ceasefire that allows for a short minute of 

peace in Palestine.  But until there is a permanent cease fire, we will hold a prayer 

vigil here at the church each Wednesday at 6:30,  Thanks for all of you who come 

back weekly and pray for peace.  If you can only come once, communal prayer is a 

focal point for Quakers, and praying with us either at home or at the church is 

appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

December 17, 2023 – Please carpool from the church on Sunday after service to 

Joe and Leigh’s place on Sunset Beach Rd.  Bring your favorite holiday dish to 

share. 

 

 

 

 

 

Business meeting, December 10 at the end of meeting 

 

 

Mediation is this Monday at 6:00 at the church 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sunday worship 

Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09 

 

Message is on a Jewish Day of Thanksgiving 

Queries are: 

• What are you grateful for that comes from tradition and your ancestors? 

• What are you grateful for in connection with nature? 

• What are you grateful for in your relationships? 

• How do you practice gleaning or giving excess to those less fortunate? 
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